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Dear Malcolm 

Copy Gillian Russell 

Gregor Smith 

I attach the letter which the BMA has sent to Simon Stevens asking for action to be taken around risk profiling of 

healthcare workers, and for a revision in the NHS England approach to protecting those workers at greatest risk from 

covid-19. 

The issues and concerns identified in that letter are also relevant in Scotland, albeit with a different healthcare worker 

population profile. Could we therefore ask you to consider the proposals and requests set out in the BMA letter to 

Simon Stevens, and share with us the current plans for risk profiling and protecting the healthcare workforce in 

Scotland? We stand ready to discuss what action is required in more detail, when that is helpful. 

Best wishes 

Jill 

Jill Vickerman 

National Director (Scotland) 

British Medical Association 
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